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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Tuesday 21st Jan- 

Y5 Museum trip 

 

 

 

********************** 

 

Our Parent group have been 

meeting every Wednesday 

afternoon and completing a 

range of enjoyable activities.  

Please call school if you 

would like to join them. 

 

Please let us know if any 

contact details have changed 

after Christmas.  Please also 

ensure that any electronic 

devices your children receive 

have the appropriate age 

settings applied. 

10th January 

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Welcome Back and Happy New Year 
We hope that you had a fantastic Christmas and wish you all a Happy New Year!  
The children have been really excited since returning and have been telling us 
about all of the fantastic gifts they have received and the wonderful  
experiences they have had over the holidays. 
 
School Drop Off 
Please can we ask that when children are being dropped at school or Breakfast 
Club, that cars DO NOT PARK on the yellow lines or zig-zags.  This presents a 
danger to children and adults as the area becomes very congested and it has 
been made worse  
recently by the bad weather which can cause people to slip into a congested 
road.  Please park safely to ensure the safety of all members of our school  
community. 
 
Uniform 
Please can you ensure that children are sent in wearing the correct uniform for 
that day.  Please only wear trainers and jogging bottoms if it is a PE day.  Can we 
also ask again that all items of clothing, including hats, scarves etc are labelled 
so that they can be returned if they are lost. 
We have also noticed that some children are wearing make-up in school which is 
not allowed.  Please can you ensure that no make-up or nail varnish is worn and 
please be aware that only studded earrings are allowed for safety. 
 
After School Kids Club 
Our new after school kids club is up and running!  This is provided on our school 
site by Fun4Kidz and is available every night until 6pm.  If you require more  
information, please contact the school and we can give you contact details for 
the club. 
 
Electronic Devices 
Please ensure that you monitor what your child is accessing whilst online.  This is 
especially important after Christmas when many children receive new devices.  
There are ways that parental controls can be put on devices to limit screen time 
and block sites displaying inappropriate content. 
 
Father Faustinus and St Elizabeth’s Church 
We say a fond farewell to Father Faustinus who has moved on to a new role at 
The Royal Liverpool Hospital and Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral. We thank  
Father for the support he has given us during his time here at St Elizabeth’s and 
the fun and energy he brought to our school will live long in our memories. 
 
We are unsure as to the exact situation with St Elizabeth’s Church, but we will 
let you know more as we get more information.  What we do know is that church 
services will now be celebrated at St Robert Bellarmines and English Martyrs.  
 
Please contact us if you have any queries or concerns 
Mr Daniels 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


